
 
THE AGENCY CONTINUES WITH THE PAYMENTE OF THE FUNDS FROM THE 

IPARD PROGRAM  
 

 
The Agency for Financial Support of the Agriculture and Rural Development continues 
with the payment of funds from the IPARD Program.  
 
After the successful implementation of the approved investment, another beneficiary has 
obtained EU funds for rural development. 

 
The Agency for Financial Support of the 
Agriculture and Rural Development has 
reimbursed 24.596.299, 00 denars to the 
beneficiary Bonum Plus DOOEL from Gazi 
Baba for purchase of equipment for 
improvement and modernization of the 
production technologies in the fruit and 
vegetable processing capacities from Staro 
Nagoricane. 

Out of the total reimbursed funds, 18.447.224, 00 denars were EU funds and 
6.149.075,00 are funds from the Budget of RM 


